Thursday, October 4, 2018 Dear Brink Prayer Team,

*About 3 weeks ago an administrator at the University asked me to "move away from" the Language Institute where I was hosting English and Bible Study. Fast forward to this week.... A different administrator from within the Language Institute has welcomed me, encouraged me, given me a classroom, and sent out a notification about our study to all the students in the Institute. Today is the first day we enter the Institute as an officially recognized entity. Praise God for this development and please pray with us that many students will participate going forward.

Thank you for praying with us! Jason and Marcy



Respond to need. Proclaim the Gospel. Equip the church.